
ADULT DAY TIMES

Participants,  Family and Caregivers,
Hope everyone is doing well  and staying safe this
summer.  I  just have to say how exciting it  is  to meet all
of the new faces and welcoming back old friends over
the last 3 months.  With the warmer weather and l ift ing
of Covid restrictions our community experiences
continue to improve.  Lastly,  I  would l ike to give a big
THANK YOU! to everyone who has hung in there with us
and continues to provide support and encouragement to
ADSSW. I  couldn’t imagine where we would be today
without the support and positive energy that you bring
to our programs.

Sincerely 
Aaron Tesch 

Contact us today!
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Center Spotlight:

Keeping up with Curtis
Spring was beautiful and exciting. 

We were able to make some changes to our 
building for a fresh new look and create a ton

of great memories. 

What's up Wisconsin
Wisconsin center would like to say happy

summer to all the Participants
 and their loved ones. 

Riverview's News
Spring was a blast. We enjoyed watching 

everything come back to life and being able 
to get outside. We have a lot of great things 

planned for the summer. 

Grant Gossip
Whew! It has been a great summer so far! 

We have been able to offer two outings daily 
and our in house activities with small groups.

Our family continues to grow and we are
happy for our new friends. The construction

to the main drive continues but is moving along.
Sounds like asphalt may go in any day! It will

be a blessing when it is finished. 

Welcome Message

Call us: 262-349-4946
Email: info@adultdaysewi.com



With restrictions being slowly lifted we are 
integrating back into the community daily. We have enjoyed the zoo, 

the mall, the park, and shopping just to name a few outings.
Inhouse, we have played charades, cooking class and board 

games along with movies. Our focus is having fun this summer ands 
we will work very hard to provide that for our participants. 

Over the past months we have taken advantage of the beautiful weather and went on
picnics at the beach, the Retzer Nature Center, a Planetarium, the Zoo, nature walks and

so much more! In house we have been playing games, doing crafts, watching movies, and
our favorite in house Luncheon. Over the next couple of months we will continue to talk to
participants daily to enhance the program for each of them with their input, continue to
enjoy all the summer things Milwaukee and surrounding areas have to offer! We will be

going to Kenosha on Thursdays for the PB and Jam concerts, we will also be going to the
Racine Co Fair! 

Please take note our physical address is 207 Lake Drive South Milwaukee, WI 53172 
but our Mailing address is PO BOX 26 South Milwaukee, WI 53172

Our new phone number is 414-215-7255 and our fax is 414-246-4354. 

Now Summer fun has begun and Curtis is better than ever. It’s been an eventful
 time and we were glad to celebrate an entire year of being re-opened. With that 

came an opportunity to safely gather with old friends and watch an amazing
magic show together. Also, we were delighted to learn about planting a garden, 

spending time at the lake and having lunch at the park. We have lots of fun 
activities and community events to enjoy as we prepare to slide into summer.
We are looking forward to visiting a waterpark, a chili cook-off and celebrating
Shark Week! While enjoying a wonderful summer let us remember to continue

to keep ourselves safe. 

-Kelsey Starks, Manager

 ISSUE 9SUMMER EDITION    2021

Curtis Center
414.727.4412  -LaNeshia Drake, Manager

-Shelly Reynolds, Manager

-Kindra Funch, Manager262.970.1813

414.215.7255

414.837.5804  
Wisconsin Ave.

Riverview

Grant Park: Wil-o-way

Summer is here and we are beyond excited. We have been
spending as much time as possible outside soaking up the sun

while we can. This spring we planted our garden and it has been
so fun to watch it grow. We are looking forward to harvesting
our crops and using them in our cooking classes. This summer
we will be visiting the zoo, the water park, finding new trails to

walk and listening to music in the park. Stay tuned.



STAY ENGAGED

                                  
                                  
                                  
                                  
                                  
                                  
                                  
                                  

Where would you like to go on vacation?

Write them below!

1.)What do you call a dog on the beach in summer? 
2.)What does the sun drink out of?

3.)What is brown, hairy and spends all of its time on
 the beach? 
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 Riddles and Jokes :



July, August, & September 
 Birthdays
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Enjoy your special day, 
from ADSSW to you

Curtis:
Bradley S. 7/5
James H. 7/7
Adam W. 7/9

Christine T. 7/13
Ben S. 7/16
Matt G. 7/18

Rubbie H. 8/25
Vasilj Z. 9/9

Nancy S. 9/11
John F. 9/12

Louis W. 9/19
Michael R. 9/21

Corey G.9/22
David S. 9/29

 
 
 
 
 
 

Wisconsin:

Anthony B. 7/1
Tyler E. 7/7

Dion L. 7/28 
Ray A. 8/13

Robert P. 8/19
Jamie G. 9/26

Malcolm T. 9/28
 
 

Riverview:
Terry 7/1

Edward 7/7
Rebecca 7/9

JR 7/9
Les 7/19

Milan 8/24
Marlene 9/1

Alexandria 9/8
Taylor 9/26

Chris W. 9/29
 
 

Grant:
Sara 7/3

Todd 7/15 
 Josue 7/23
Monica 7/31
Mary G 8/9

Spencer 8/11
Ron M 8/6
Charles 9/5
Schawn 9/11

Staff:
Katie J. 7/14

Lisa 7/25
Alicia 7/31
 Lisa 7/25
 Dora 9/15
Shelly 9/15

 


